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Re: Freedom of Information Request 
 
 
Request/Response: 
 

1. What additional service restrictions: 

 
a) Have you introduced in the year 2014-15? 

 

No restrictions have been introduced for the year 2014-15  

 

b) Are you introducing in the year 2015-16? 

 

The CCG recently reviewed a range of commissioning policies which signalled some 
changes to local service provision which will come into effect from April 2015. These 
changes can be found in the Commissioning Policy Review documentation via the 
following link: 

http://www.southseftonccg.nhs.uk/Library/Governing%20Body%20November%202014

%20Part%201A.pdf 
 

2. What additional service restrictions are you considering (eg discussed at board-level 

meetings) 

 
a) For the remaining months of 2014-15? 

 

No additional service restrictions are planned for the remaining months of 2014-15 

 

 

b) For the year 2015-16? 

 

Please see the response to question 1b. 
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3. What was your deficit (if any) in the year 2013-14? 

          No deficit was made in the year 2013-14 
 

4. What is your predicted deficit (if any) for the year 2014-15? 

There is no predicted deficit for the year 2014-15 
 


